

TOWN OF HARRISON POLICE DEPARTMENT



650 North Street
Harrison, New York 10528
Phone: (914) 813-7542 ~ Fax: (914) 813-7428
Email: jv102@harrisonpdny.gov

October 7, 2021

Supervisor/Mayor Ron Belmont and Members of the Town Board Town/Village of Harrison 1 Heineman Place Harrison, New York 10528

Re: National Police Week Candlelight Vigil Ceremony in honor of Walter Mallinson

Supervisor/Mayor Belmont and Members of the Town Board:

I respectfully request the Town Board to authorize five (5) department members to attend the National Police Week Memorial Ceremony in Washington, DC. This ceremony will be held on Thursday, October 14th at 6:00pm which they will be holding a Candlelight Vigil that will honor the officers who lost their lives which will include one of our own, Walter Mallinson.

This event offers the same respect, honor, remembrance, and community support while allowing law enforcement, survivors, and citizens to gather and pay tribute to those who gave their lives in the line of duty.

Respectfully,

John T. Vasta Chief of Police